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THE PREZ SEZ… 
(President Larry Turilli)   

            
 
Game On – Late Innings!!! 

 

Just a few more days left in our AMBUCS™ Spring Roundup and our membership 

challenge with the Pekin AMBUCS™.  We’ve scored some ‘runs’ already – Welcome Kay Lang and 

Vicki Stogsdill!! – but we’ll need a couple more if we’re going to beat Pekin.  Now’s the time to make 

that last ‘pitch’ and get your friends, coworkers and neighbors ‘into the game’. 
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2012-2013 Cornbelt AMBUCS™ Board Members 

 

At our April Lunch Meeting, we elected a new slate of officers for the 2012-2013 calendar year.  Here’s 

the list.  You’ll see some familiar names, and a few new ones.  Congratulate these folks next time you see 

them! 

 

President  Don Stogsdill 

Vice President open 

Secretary  Carolyn Thompson 

Treasurer  David DeHaan 

 

At-Large Board Members 

Alan Bedell  Bill McHie 

Pete Hettinger  Larry Turilli 

Dick Lang  Jerry Wyrick 

 

 

Annual Installation Banquet  – Thursday, May 17 

 

Speaking of new officers, it’s time again for our annual Installation Banquet.  We’ll be back at the Ozark 

House this year.  Thursday, May 17, is the big day.  Plan to join the rest of us as we celebrate 2011-2012 

and get ready for 2012-2013.  We’ll be installing new officers, presenting our annual awards, and 

awarding scholarships to several very deserving your adults.  Look for an email in the next few days with 

complete details.  See you there!!! 

 

 

Senior Expo – Monday, May 7 

 

On the Monday, May 7, we’ll be hosting a booth at ‘Be Content at Home’, an expo intended to provide 

information about services seniors need as they grow older.  The expo will be from 9AM to 2PM at the 

Parke Hotel and Conference Center.  Dick Lang will be leading a team of Cornbelt members at the expo. 

 

Larry Turilli 

 

Mark your calendars!!!           
 
Next Saturday Meeting Next Noon Meeting   

When: Saturday, May 19, 2012 When: Wednesday, May 2, 2012 
Time:  7:15 a.m. Time: Noon 
Place: Shannon’s Restaurant Place: Monical’s Pizza (by Best Buy) 
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Bill BucHie’s Babbles…             

 
 
 

 

 Hey, All you ramp-builders -  
  

We pulled off another fine looking ramp this month.  Mrs. Bays contact me and told me she was 
thrilled that she has a ramp at her home.  She was at the nursing home the day we built her 
ramp in Southgate Estates.. and she knew that the only way she would be able to come home 
was to report to her doctors and staff.. that she has a ramp at her home.  Well, she got it!...and 
has been able to return to her home.  Thanks to all our volunteers along with the Diversity 
Scholars, too... as we could not have done it without all of us working together.   
 

  
  

We will continue to build ramps this spring and into the summer months.  As the weather gets a 
little warmer, we may build a ramp on a weekday evening, as well... so watch for those e-mails 
and stop by any of our ramp projects.  Stay for an hour.. or stay until the "maiden voyage" and 
get in the picture... either way, you'll be glad you did... and you'll become a critical part of 
making someone's home accessible in our community. 
  

Thanks for all our help and I'll see ya' at the ramps! 
 

Bill McHie 
Ph: (309) 662-1347 (work) 
      (309) 829-9844 (home) 
      (309) 824-9844 (cell) 
e-mail: b.bmchie@frontier.com 

mailto:b.bmchie@frontier.com
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Cornbelt Buc-etin Delivery 
We now post all our monthly newsletters on our website at www.cornbeltambucs.org. When the 
newsletter is posted I send a link to everyone's email address so they can click on the link to take them 
directly to the newsletter. So to get your link sent to you, please email Jerry your email address at 
JWyrick300@ctechinternet.com. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:JWyrick300@ctechinternet.com

